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The 4 credit courses had

labs, so we want to remove the labs and make them 3 credit courses. We are

eliminating the labs because we are finding that our major is more useful as

a liberal education major rather than a professionalization major. The labs,

therefore, have not been very effective and labs make it difficult for

students to schedule electives. If students are interested in doing lab

courses, they have that opportunity through a variety of methods courses

that we teach. The change therefore helps streamline our curriculum. Let me

know if you need further information.

Thanks,

Wolf Gumerman

Chair

Anthropology

